
STATE OF CONNECT CUT
 
INSURANCE DEPARTMENT 

Bulletin S-13
 

May 18,2009
 

To: ALL INSURERS AND INSURANCE PRODUCERS LICENSED IN THE STATE 
OF CONNECTICUT 

Re: RESCISSION OF CONNECTICUT INSURANCE DEPARTMENT BULLETIN. 

Please be advised that the Connecticut Insurance Department ("Department") has decided to 
rescind Bulletin S-12, issued on December 24, 2008. 
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